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No. SC 037/66    
 

  November 14, 2023 
 

 
Subject : Notification on Changing the Company’s holidays for the year 2023  
 
To  :   The President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
Re : Notice of the Company No. SC056/65 on November 24, 2022 regarding Company’s 

holidays for the year 2023 
 

According to the referred Notice of the Company regarding the Company’s holidays for 
the year 2023. Due to the cabinet’s consideration which approved to change substitution for New 
Year’s Eve 2023 from Tuesday January 2, 2024 to Friday December 29, 2023, Samart Corporation 
Public Company Limited would like to notify the change of the Substitution for New Year’s Eve 2023 
from Tuesday January 2, 2024 to Friday December 29, 2023 instead. 

 
Please be informed accordingly 

 

 
       On behalf of Samart Corporation Pcl. 
 
 

               - Signed –  
 

 
                      ( Mr. Charoenrath  Vilailuck ) 
                   Executive Chairman / CEO  

 


